
Chairman Doyle called the meeting to order at 7:11 PM in accordance with the Sunshine Law. 

Roll call- Present: Chairman Mike Doyle, Al Crisafulli, Dave D’Olivo, Andrew Cassini, Mike Scudder   
Excused absent: Charles Lindow, Committee Liaison Mark Tibak      
       
Minutes The minutes of Sept. 21, 2010 were approved as corrected on a motion by Mr. Crisafulli, 
seconded by Mr. D’Olivo, all in favor, with abstentions from Mr. Scudder & Mr. Cassini.

Reports
 Soccer- Commissioner Cassini received a question from a coach regarding trophies. In the 
past it has been up to the coach, or the parents can contribute. The day for team photos will be 
determined, but kept simple & inexpensive. Keys were given to coaches Gulick, Sheridan, 
Needhammer & Cassini. Mr. Cassini & the Chair attended the League meeting. There will be 
possible rule changes at the next meeting. Kindergarten rules of play are up to the coach, but the 
Commissioner will provide a basic plan. 

Basketball- A record registration of 110 participants was accomplished. The following is a 
list of the teams & coaches. 7/8 grade girls- Chaladoff & Crisp, 7/8 boys- Kendra & Buchanan, 5/6 
girls- Sagan, Gaeta, & Scudder (Lindner asst.), 5/6 boys- Crisafulli & O’Byrne, ¾ girls- Ostrander, 
¾ boys- Crowder & Prymak, Clinic- Spangenburg & D’Olivo. Skills assessments will be held in Nov., 
the season begins before Christmas. The school was approved for use. Mr. Crisafulli will step down 
as Basketball Commissioner after the schedule is set. He will assist the new commissioner. 

The new “League” has determined the rules with a change of no trapping for 5/6 grade 
girls only. Discussion was held. A policy will be needed for stacking teams. 

$1,250 for uniforms and $66 for game balls was approved on a motion by Mr. Scudder, 
seconded by Mr. D’Olivo with all in favor. 
 Concession-The Chair sent an email reminder for teams to have volunteers for the stand. 
Ms. O’Byrne will be looking for a replacement to organize the stand for baseball season. 
  Tennis Courts- Discussion was held on striping for basketball. Repairs are finished. Lines 
for basketball will cost $1,600. Discussion was held on the portable lights. 
  Fields: CodeGreen will be applying the last treatment for the year. 

Old Business
 Completion of the dugouts was discussed. 

New Business
 Budget status: preplanning discussion was held on the following: an ATV to pull the Rascal, 
Community Day, carry over of portable light funds. 

Other discussion
 None
  
The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen Greason, Secretary
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